```
----Original Message-----
> From: MOSCATTINI
> Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 3:22 PM
> To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>
> Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application #A-2023-0286
> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that
you do not trust or are not expecting.
>
> Re: Appl. #A-2023-0286
     89 Olde Town Rd
     Bhella Family
>
> Our names are Patrizia Moscattini and Alex Moscattini and we live at
```

- > 91 Olde Town Rd, and we can be reached via email at servealex@rogers.com or at 905-450-0365.
- > This is the second notice we have received regarding the above mentioned matter. We would like to go on record that we just received notification in the mail today, January 19 and that we missed the deadline of January 18th and hope that you can make an exception.
- > We would like to express that we have been neighbours of the Bhella Family for the past 23 years and they have been great neighbours. They have always taken care of their property and we do not have any issues or concerns regarding their driveway.
- > Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.
- > Sincerely,
- > Alex and Pat Moscattini
- > Sent from my iPhone
- > Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: